
From: Nick Tindley <nrt@fcbgroup.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 18 June 2019 8:09 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Sue-Anne Burnley <sue-anne@sda.org.au>; jcullinan@raffwu.org.au; Katie-
Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au; Kate Thomson <kate.thomson@ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: AM2014/270 - General Retail Industry Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate  
 
We refer to the above matter and confirm that our client, the Australian Retailers Association, is no 
longer pursuing its application to vary clause 12 (Part-time employees) of the award. 
 
Kind regards 
 
NICK TINDLEY 
EXECUTIVE MANAGER - HR CONSULTING & ADVISORY SERVICES  
 

LEVEL 18, 607 BOURKE STREET, MELBOURNE, VIC 3000 
T +61 3 9098 9400  M +61 435 653 104  
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